
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Panola County Commissioners’ Court will hold  a Public Hearing on

March 3, 2020 at 1:30 o’clock p.m. in the Commissioners’ Courtroom in the

Panola County Courthouse to discuss lowering the speed limit on Panola

County Road #1244 to 30 m.p.h. Interested parties are invited to attend and

participate.

Notice dated: February 18, 2020.

PANOLA COUNTY, TEXAS

1By:
LeeAnn Jones, County/Judge



To: Mr. Dale LaGrone (County Commissioner)

From: Panola County Rd 1244 Residents

Date: 2/6/20

Subject: Reduced Speed Limit on Cr 1244

The Panola County Rd 1244 is being used for a “cut through". The speeds of these

vehicles are in excess of 70 mph. We have several blind curves and hills on our road. We have

numerous children unloading and loading on school buses. There have been several accidents

on our road including a head on collision. 1244 has become a very dangerous road to travel. We

live on the road and have no choice but to travel it We are respectfully requesting the speed

limit to be reduced to a maximum of 30 mph and to be posted on both ends as such.

Thank you for you time, consideration, and help.
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